
 

 

SUMMARY FOR PUBLICATION PRIOR TO ADOPTION OF ORDINANCE 

 

 

(The summary shall be published and a certified copy of the full text of the proposed 

ordinance shall be   posted in the office of the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors at least five (5) 

days prior to the Board of Supervisors meeting at which the proposed ordinance is to be 

adopted.) 

 

 

SUMMARY 

 

 

On October 4, 2022, at its regularly scheduled Board meeting, the Humboldt County Board of 

Supervisors  will consider for adoption a proposed ordinance amending the contract between the 

County of Humboldt and the California Public Employees Retirement System to remove the 

.25% share of cost for PEPRA members represented by the Humboldt Deputy Sheriff 

Organization.  This amendment will ensure the county’s compliance with the current 

Memorandum of Understanding between both parties.  

The text of the proposed ordinance is available from the Clerk of the Board, Room 111, 825 

Fifth Street,  Eureka, CA. 


